
 

 

 
March 3, 2023 
 
City of Pompano Beach 
100 West Atlantic Blvd. 
Pompano Beach, Florida 33060 
Attn: Fernand Thony 
Email: Fernand.Thony@copbfl.com 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
Regarding the Senior Activity Center, PO 311082 there have been design changes and requested owner 
additions to the project. Verdex construction has created and submitted change order requests for these 
items to amend the contract, as well as be compensated for the changes. Pursuant to the direction 
received from COPB, we have provided this PCCO No. 6 which defines the changes in work required & 
requested from the COPB. Verdex and our trade partners have proceeded in coordination of this work 
to its completion. See enclosed PCCO No. 6 which includes the individual PCO/CE’s approved changes. 
 

• The following PCO’s have been submitted: 
o 56 – HVAC modification @ Grille #1…$3,696.00 
o 57 – Added Electrical Scope…$18,030.61 
o 58 – PRV Installation…$5,605.95 
o 59 – BSA & Occupancy Signage…$6,271.27 
o 60 – A/V Control Tablet…$501.99 
o 61 – ADA Toggle Switches…$1,773.66 
o 62 – Breakaway Sign Poles…$1,312.50 

• TOTAL monetary add requested for the Project: $37,191.98 

 
We appreciate the time and professionalism in coordination of this work. If you have any questions or 
comments, please do not hesitate in contacting me for assistance. 
 
Verdex Construction 
 
 
 
Alexander Smith Jr. 
Vice President 
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